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February 9, 2018 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Starting this spring, Markville Secondary School is introducing Edsby, a new engagement platform tool 
for our students and families.  
 
Edsby provides many opportunities for you to access information from your child’s school. Edsby also 
allows online scheduling of parent-teacher interviews with your child’s teachers, keeping details and 
information safe and secure.  
 
We will be using Edsby this year to schedule our interviews.​ ​In order for families to access Edsby, a valid 
email address is required.  
 
Today you will have received an email inviting you to activate your Edsby account. More information will 
follow regarding the process for online scheduling of parent-teacher interviews. 
 
We are very excited about this new opportunity to connect with families. For more information on Edsby, 
visit the Edsby website at ​www.edsby.com/help/parents​. Please feel free to contact us if you have any 
questions.  
 
  
Your partners in education, 
 
 
Patricia Obadia Michael Vlachopoulos Vanessa Wonnacott 
Principal Vice-Principal Vice-Principal 
 

 

http://www.edsby.com/help/parents

